Memorandum

Date: February 8, 2011

To: Honorable Joni Gray, Chair
Members, Board of Supervisors /Vﬂ
From: Sharon Friedrichsen, Assistant to the CEO

Subject: Continuance of ltem- Redistricting (D-1)

CC: Chandra L. Wallar, County Executive Officer
Michael Allen, Clerk of the Board

It is requested that departmental item #1 on Redistricting be continued from
February 15, 2011 until the March 1, 2011 agenda. Thank you.



